RIVERFRONT IMPROVEMENT COMMISSION and PARKS ADVISORY BOARD

JOINT WORKSESSION MINUTES

Tuesday, August 27, 2019 at 5:00 p.m. Police Department Community Room Davenport, Iowa

Present: Pat Walton, Bill Ashton, Dee Bruemmer, Bill Churchill, Randall Goblirsch, Ryan Reed, Riverfront Improvement Commission; Richard Thomas, Wendy Peterson, Michael Schertz, Alex Schlue, Jerry Coiner, Tegan Trees, Adrianna McBride, and Maureen Lemke

Others Present: Mark Cornish, Steve Gustafson, USACE; Andy Fowler, Randy Schultz, IDNR; Chad Dyson, Betsy Tubbs, Troy Evans, Jessica Rhoads, Parks; Bob Peppers, Robin Peppers, Mary Cormier, Friends of Credit Island; Ald. Dunn, Ald. Gripp, Ald. Condon, City Council; Kathy Wine, River Action; Zach Peterson, Public Works; Jeri Nagle, Communications; Dale Hendricks, Joe and Shelly Chambers, Interested Citizens; and Steve Ahrens, Riverfront Improvement Commission

Chairwoman Bruemmer called the joint worksession to order at 5:01 p.m. Introductions of those present were offered.

Bruemmer introduced Mark Cornish, USACE Environmental Planning Section Chief, and he introduced his colleagues from the USACE and IDNR. Together, they provided the group with a presentation regarding the Credit Island Slough Habitat Restoration and Enhancement Project.

Following the presentation, discussion was held. There was general consensus for the Riverfront Improvement Commission, in coordination with the City of Davenport, to continue to explore the project with various interested stakeholders. A task force will be identified.

With no further business, the worksession was adjourned at 5:45 p.m.